
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 6th March 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March 2023 and Norwood Primary School will be supporting and 

raising money for this good cause. 

 

This year we are inviting all pupils and staff to come to school wearing non-school uniform, dress 

up head to toe in red or wear something funny for a minimum donation of £1 that will go to this 

worthwhile charity.  We ask that children wear suitable footwear for health and safety reasons. 

 

All non-uniform must be modest; no shoes with heels, jewellery, excessive make up, crop tops 

(midriff on display) and hot pants (short shorts) are not acceptable.  The Head Teacher’s decision 

on the appropriateness of dress is final.  If in doubt, please contact the school office via 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk prior to the Friday 17th March 2023.  

 

We are asking for a minimum donation of £1.00 to be paid via ParentPay using the link below.  We 

do not accept any money on the classroom doors. 

 

Donation Link 

 

(please copy https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3635 and paste 

and open in another tab if the link above does not work) 

 

There will also be a special menu for this day, please find attached with this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds      

Head Teacher         
 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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